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From: PAUL M. BLANCH <PMBLANCH@ix.netcom.com>
To: JZ <JAZWOL9aol.com> |
Date: 10/27/96 2:32pm !
Subject: VY

John / David
This in in response to your letter on VY dated 10/16/96

Paul What kind of response are they looking for? Generally it covers the
issues. They can summit it to VY without my name. Did you get my message i

about me talking to the Brattleboro Reformer on 10/26? On the DG's; I would
put it like; the vernon tie is not equivalent to a DG. Example: no monthly
load testing of the tie line. Another: Vy is saying that the line has a very
high degree of reliability-histrorically. What they base that on, is they can
detect voltage, not testing under load monthly. An interesting other
question; I think NE electric is putting the Vernon Dam up for sale. How will
the new owners' maintain the Dam and agreements with Vermont Yankee? Maybe
VY should control the Dam now. '

Paul M. B1anch
Energy Consultant
135 Hyde Rd.
West Hartford CT 06117
Voice 860-236-0326
Fax 860-232-9350
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